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9th June 2023

Dear Parents

I am pleased to be able to confirm the staffing arrangements for September 2023. 

	Class
	Year Groups
	Teacher

	1
	Nursery and Reception
	Mrs Coleman-Harris and Mrs Conlon

	2
	Years 1 and 2
	Mrs Stretton

	3
	Years 3 and 4
	Miss Lukat

	4
	Years 5 and 6
	Ms Davis 


We would like to say a sad farewell to Mrs Gully who will be leaving St Mary’s at the end of the term.  We wish her all the best in her career moving forward and thank her for her time, effort and dedication to St. Mary's this year. 

Mrs Morris will also be leaving us at the end of this academic year.  We wish her all the best and thank her for all she has done for our school over the years. 

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Coleman-Harris and Mrs Conlon from maternity leave.  It will be great to have them back at St. Mary’s.  We are also delighted with the appointment of Miss Lukat who will be the class teacher for Class 3.  Miss Lukat has been a brilliant part of our team this year and we are really pleased she will be continuing with us.  Miss Lambert will continue to support Class 4 and teach our music across the school and Madam Elliot will continue in her role as French teacher. 

Our wonderful Teaching Assistant team will continue in their usual roles with the added addition of Mrs Broome who will be joining us from Anson Primary School to support learning in Class 4. 

The whole school will take part in a transition day on Wednesday 28th June where they will have chance to meet their new teachers and support staff. 

Kind regards

Mr Wynn and Ms Davis 

Headteacher and Deputy Head Teacher

